











22nd February 2023

Dear Parent/Guardian,

YEAR SIX (CURRENT YEAR FIVE) LEAVERS HOODIES

We are pleased to offer Year 5 the opportunity to purchase Leavers Hoodies which children will be able to wear in year six from September 2023 when they start in year six. These have become very popular over the past few years and are an excellent keepsake to remember your child's time at school.

The Leavers Hoodies will be red and will have the school logo on the front. On the reverse will be the word Leavers and the number 24 with all the children's names printed inside.

If you would like to order a hoodie for your child then please go onto Wisepay select General Payments to order and make payment. All the sizes and prices are listed on there and unfortunately once we have received the hoodies we are unable to send any back if they don't fit. It may be a good idea to order a size larger as the children will be wearing these throughout their time and year six so allow for growth. The deadline for ordering is Friday 23rd June 2023 and these will be delivered before we break up for the summer holidays.

We do have some samples to try for size in the office if you would like to have a look. (we would recommend you do this) The sizes we have are childrens large (9/11), childrens extra large (12/13), adults XS and S.

Your child's registered first name will be on the back and if you wish a name other than the one we have on our system then you must email the office with the change.

The children may wear their hoodies to school from 6th September until the end of their school year.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs A Goddard Head of School



Set Sail for Success

